
September 3, 2020

Dear Solaris Friends and Family,

At Governor DeSantis' direction, Florida Division of Emergency Management 
Director and State Coordinating Officer Jared Moskowitz issued an Emergency Order 
that modifies restrictions for visitation to nursing homes and assisted living 
facilities. DEM Order 20-009 went into effect 9/1/20.

According to the Division of Emergency Management, the order will be implemented
in the upcoming days as long-term care facilities begin to put new procedures in 
place to comply with the Emergency Order.

As you can imagine, there are many factors that need to be considered to ensure 
we balance the health and safety of our residents with the importance of allowing 
residents to safely interact with their loved ones during our state’s ongoing battle 
with COVID-19. The guidance that we received from Jared Moskowitz will assist us in
finalizing our plan.

We will post our visitation guidelines on our Solaris HealthCare website so that 
everyone will be well informed regarding our safe visitation process. 

We thank you all for your support and understanding during this difficult time of 
separation from your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Jennifer L Iavarone

Administrator 
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